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OFFICIAL 

Woodlands Park Railway Station  
Construction Notice 

Over the October long weekend, to coincide with the closure of the Seaford and Flinders rail lines, the 

Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) will be undertaking works on the platform at 

Woodlands Park Railway Station.  

 

Works will occur continuously over the long weekend from 6am Saturday, 1 October to 4am Tuesday, 

4 October 2022, weather permitting.  

 

Temporary parking restrictions will be in place on Railway Terrace and Adelaide Terrace from 6pm Friday, 

30 September to 6am Tuesday, 4 October 2022.  At times there will also be speed and lane restrictions on 

Adelaide and Railway terraces.  Traffic management will be in place around the worksite to ensure safety of 

our workers and the community. We ask that you follow directions and signage of the traffic controllers. 

 

For safety reasons the pedestrian crossing at the Adelaide end of the station will be closed during the works.  

Pedestrians and cyclists will be detoured to the subway which will remain open at all times.  Please take care 

when travelling through the area. See map overleaf for more details. 

During night works, temporary lighting towers will be installed along the platform to ensure safe working 

conditions for the team. 

 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be 

managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically possible. This 

includes scheduling intrusive works during the day or early evening where possible. 

For further information about these works, please call 1300 794 880 or email dit.engagement@sa.gov.au 

 

The will be no passenger trains operating on the Seaford and Flinders rail lines over the October long 

weekend, due to works occurring at the Brighton Road, Hove level crossing.  Substitute buses and regular 

Adelaide Metro services will be operating along Adelaide Terrace servicing Stop 17, Adelaide Terrace east 

and west side.  

 

For information about public transport services, please call Adelaide Metro on 1300 311 108 or visit  

www.adelaidemetro.com.au. For service closures and planned maintenance visit 

www.adelaidemetro.com.au/about-us/closures-and-maintenance  

 

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport appreciates your co-operation and patience while these 

important works are undertaken. 

 

 

Kind regards             #19289043 

Engagement Team         
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